
 
 
 
 

MINERAL TOWN COUNCIL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

Meeting Date:  
 
​ ​ 5.12.2025 

 

 

 

 
 
TO: Mineral Town Council 
  
FROM: Mineral Planning Commission through Stephanie Dorman, Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Posting of Mineral Planning Commission Vacancy 
 
 
 
Background:​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
​ ​ ​  
In August 2024, Council voted to allow the MPC to increase the amount of Commissioners 
from five to seven. At the last MPC meeting, Commissioners voted to become a commission of 
five again. 
 
 
Recommended Action:  

 
Motion to undo the action taken in August to allow the MPC to have seven commissioners. 
 


